
Seacoast Stormwater Coalition Meeting 

Dover Community Services Building, 271 Mast Road  
 Dover, New Hampshire 

Wednesday, July 12, 2017, 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
  

  
1. Introductions: 

2. NHDOT Drainage System Mapping Effort: Mark Hemmerlein, Water Quality Planner, NHDOT 
Bureau of the Environment – NHDOT is partnering with UNH Technology Transfer (T2) and the 
Regional Planning Commissions to develop a cloud based drainage collection system for towns, 
cities and the state.  Mark will provide an overview of the project and discuss how this may 
provide resources for large and small community MS4 mapping efforts. 

3. Water Quality Testing in Hampton: Chris Jacobs P.E. Director of Public Works, Hampton - 
Hampton has been testing the brackish water leaving the marsh and passing under Route 101 
since last February with very variable results. Chris will share their experiences. 
 

4. Rockingham Planning Commission Update: Julie LaBranche and Jenn Rowden, Rockingham PC 
will provide an update on the MS4 Permit Stormwater Technical Assistance Grant Program.  
 

5. Subcommittee Updates: 
 
6. General Announcements: 

7. Other Business? 

8. Next Meeting Date and Agenda: 

 

 
  


